
 

 
 

 
UPDATE REPORT 05/11/2018 

 
 

FOR DEVELOPMENT CONTROL COMMITTEE MEETING OF 6th NOVEMBER 2018 

 
 
B1  2018/0374 – Land at Eden Lane, Edenfield 
 
Since publication of the Committee report, four letters of support have been received 
on behalf of local residents, which make the following points: 
 

- The land is currently unsightly. 
- The proposed scheme would enhance the area. 
- The development will not cause traffic issues. 

 
The points raised are noted by officers, however the there are no proposed changes 
to the recommendation made in the Committee report. 
 
 
 
James Dalgleish 
Principal Planning Officer 
05/11/2018



 


